
  

	
  
May 24, 2016  
 
 
Dear Members of Congress: 
 
 
On behalf of Americans for Tax Reform (ATR) and millions of taxpayers nationwide, I 
strongly urge you to act to reform the Toxic Substances Control Act (TSCA). Reforming 
TSCA would not just be a boon to the economy as whole, but would also increase 
consumer confidence and safety, and give certainty to key American industries such as 
manufacturing.     
 
Since enactment of TSCA in 1976, industry innovations in product development and 
chemical safety have far outpaced the Act’s provisions leaving it outdated and untouched 
by lawmakers for almost 40 years.  
 
This has given rise to criticism from industry, environmental, and consumer groups that all 
point to inefficiencies in the Act’s chemical evaluation process, as well as a patch work of 
state regulations that can stymie interstate commerce and increase compliance issues for 
businesses. Such issues have far reaching impacts on the economy and consumer 
confidence.   
 
Reforming TSCA would remedy compliance issues by providing for a more cohesive 
national chemical regulatory program that gives businesses and states a new level of 
certainty with regards to interstate commerce. TSCA reform would also increase consumer 
confidence and safety.  
 
Americans for Tax Reform encourages members of Congress to act swiftly to reform and 
improve the Toxic Substances Control Act. 
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  Sincerely,    

 
Grover G. Norquist      
President       
Americans for Tax Reform 
 
	
  
	
  
	
  	
  	
  
	
  
	
  


